Planning Commission - November 18, 2021
Iltem 2a - Additional Materials Received
Pacifica Christian High School (PA2021-221)

From: Crager, Chelsea

To: Lee, Amanda; Rodriguez, Clarivel
Subject: FW: Pacifica Christian HS request
Date: November 17, 2021 11:42:57 AM
PA2021-221

CHELSEA CRAGER

Community Development Department
Associate Planner
ccrager@newportbeachca.gov
949-644-3227

From: Ken Yeoh <yeoh_ken@yahoo.com>

Sent: November 17, 2021 11:05 AM

To: Crager, Chelsea <ccrager@newportbeachca.gov>
Subject: Pacifica Christian HS request

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content
is safe.

Chelsea,

As a resident of One Nautical Mile, next to the school on 15th Street, I would like to request that several speed
bumps be placed on 15th Street. With the increased traffic due to the additional students and the existing College
traffic, this would be a low cost way to ensure pedestrian safety. I have seen multiple incidents with speeding cars
that put kids/residents at risk.

Thank you!

Ken Yeoh

Sent from my iPhone
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